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March 14, 2025 
 
To:  Planning and Housing Committee 
 
Re: PH19.10 – Replacement Units for Demovicted Dwelling Room Tenants 
 
 
The Grange Community Association endorses the recommendations proposed by 
Councillor Saxe. 
 
There is a policy gap which needs to be addressed. 
 
We have reviewed the submission from The Annex Residents Association in which 
the ARA provides an example of this policy gap with respect to the proposals for  
262 and 264 St. George Street. 
 
 

 

 

Ceta Ramkhalawansingh 
President, Grange Community Association 
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